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IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991  

 
AND  
 
IN THE MATTER of Hutt City Council 
Proposed District Plan Change 52: 
Alignment of the District Plan with the New 
Zealand Heritage List 

 
Minute #2 of Hearing Panel  
Proposed District Plan Change 52: Alignment of the District Plan with the New 
Zealand Heritage List 
 
At the conclusion of the formal part of the hearing yesterday we adjourned in order to deliberate.  
We have determined that we have sufficient information to make a recommendation to Council. 
 
The hearing is now closed. Our recommendation will be considered by Hutt City Council at a 
forthcoming meeting likely to be 21 May or failing that 30 July 2019. 
 
 

 
Lindsay Daysh 
Independent Commissioner (Chair) 
17 April 2019 


